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Media Alert 

 

To: All Media 

News Editors 

Embargoed: For immediate release 

 

Wednesday, 04 September 2024 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MEC FOR EDUCATION, MR SIPHO HLOMUKA TO 

VISIT FAMILIES OF LEARNERS 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Education, Mr. Sipho Hlomuka, will be visiting the 

families of the two learners who tragically lost their lives in a recent bus accident 

near Vryheid. He will first visit the accident scene. 

 

"As a Department, we are deeply saddened by this tragic loss of young lives. We 

stand in solidarity with the families, and I personally want to extend my heartfelt 

condolences," said MEC Hlomuka. 

 

The details are as follows: 

 

Date: 05 September 2024. 

 

Venue: Vilakazi area, Hlobane, Vryheid. 

 

Time: 12:00  

 

Members of the media are invited to cover the family visits by MEC Hlomuka. 

 

 
…/ends 


